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From: Clerk General Line 
Sent: Thursday, March 28, 2024 3:46 PM
Subject: Regional Council Decision - Approach to Developing York Region's 2025 to 2035 10-

Year Housing and Homelessness Plan

CAUTION: This email originated from a source outside the City of Markham. DO NOT CLICK on any 
links or attachments, or reply unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

On March 21, 2024 Regional Council made the following decision: 
 

1. The Regional Clerk forward this report to local Members of Parliament, the Minister of Municipal 
Affairs and Housing, local Members of Provincial Parliament and Clerks of the local municipalities. 
 

2. Staff be directed to bring back a report by June 2024 that outlines a rapid deployment plan, with 
funding options, for emergency and transitional housing to address the exponential growth in 
homelessness. 

 
3. The Region approach other Regional Municipalities and the City of Toronto to establish a GTA 

Housing and Homelessness Advocacy Group consisting of elected officials. 
 

 
The original staff report is available for your information at the following link. 
 
Please contact Karen Antonio-Hadcock, Acting General Manager, Housing Services at 1-877-464-9675 ext. 
72088 or Sandra Malcic, Director, Planning Policy and Data at ext. 75274 if you have any questions with 
respect to this matter. 
 
Regards, 
 

Christopher Raynor (he/him) | Regional Clerk, Regional Clerk’s Office, Corporate Services Department 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

The Regional Municipality of York | 17250 Yonge Street | Newmarket, ON L3Y 6Z1  
O: 1-877-464-9675 ext. 71300 | christopher.raynor@york.ca | york.ca 
 

Our Mission: Working together to serve our thriving communities – today and tomorrow 
 
 


